
December 3, 2024 

 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  

 

The Chesterfield Township Environmental Commission 

regular scheduled meeting of December 24, 2024 is being 

re-scheduled to December 18, 2024 at 6:30, 295 

Bordentown-Chesterfield Road, Chesterfield, NJ  

 

 

       Aggie Napoleon 

            Environmental Commission Secretary  
  


